
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE 
ATHENS CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Athens, Texas may 
be in attendance at The Texan Soft opening on Tuesday, May 15, 2018 from 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
at The Texan, 209 East Tyler Street, Athens, Texas.  

 


